
 

 

Alexander Hughes Board Services Survey – May 2023 

 

Peter Dolan and Jean-Marie Simon, respectively head and co-head of the Board Services 

practice supervised in May 2023 a market survey with a leading International Business School 

with the aim of gaining a better understanding of the different dynamics of Boards. 

This survey of a wide panel of CAC 40, SBF 120 and Family-owned companies highlighted the 

acceptance of ESG strategy and its impact on objectives, business processes & Executive 

compensation policy across all segments.  

Detailed questionnaires and interviews with board members demonstrated the importance of 

CSR and Human Capital policies.   

The survey also focused on Cybersecurity: Boards of all sizes of companies consider that more 

resources should be dedicated to growing threats of cyberattack or data breach. The main 

conclusion is that too many smaller companies are still lagging with cybersecurity 

implementation.    

 

For more information about the survey, contact p.dolan@alexanderhughes.com or 

jm.simon@alexanderhughes.com 
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